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Friday 16th December 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Re: Clubs Update  

Clubs will continue in the new year. Clubs led by school staff will start back on the week commencing Monday 

9th January.   

Clubs led by Hotshots and Freestyle will provide information directly to children with their start dates.  

Changes to Girls Football club, Language Club, Archery Club  

• Girls Football Club will now be on a Thursday (not a Monday). Mrs Jackman will be running Girls 

Football club, taking over from Miss Davies. Timings will remain the same.  

• Language Club fill now finish slightly earlier at 4.00pm on a Monday  

• Tri-Golf is replacing Archery Club. The day and timings remain the same.  

  

We will be introducing some new clubs in the new year to keep an eye out for. Watch this space!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

C. Osborne 

 
Chris Osbourne 
PE Lead 
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